Yeung, Jessica

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 11:32 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Public hearing re Little Mountain redevelopment

From: Barry Growe s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2016 1:00 PM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Cc: Kia Salomons; LINDA SHUTO; Catherine Hembling; david chudnovsky
Subject: Public hearing re Little Mountain redevelopment

Although the new plan for Little Mountain does not include enough subsidized housing units, at least we can
commend the City for increasing the number of units to close to 300, and for specifying in the plan that most of
the units must be built by 2019.

We urge the City to hold the developer to that date, and to insist that the remaining units be built soon after. It's
dreadful that, for 8 years, the homes of 500 people have disappeared from available subsidized housing in
Vancouver. Longer than 10 years would be a travesty.

Barry Growe
Community Advocates for Little Mountain (CALM)






